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Notices for Sunday 15 July 2018 
 

NOTICES FOR TODAY 
 

QUIET SPACE for babies (0-3yrs) available in the Lady Chapel during service. 
Older children are welcome with quiet activities. Baby-changing facilities available in 
the disabled lavatory. 
 
TEA, COFFEE AND REFRESHMENTS in the hall after the service. 
 
CHOIR PRACTICES – David Blumlein intends to resume his work with the choir, 
starting from Friday 7th September at 6.00pm. He looks forward to making good 
music with his loyal team of enthusiastic singers. 
 

GDPR – If you haven’t already filled in a consent form, available at the back of 
church, we will be unable to contact you about what’s happening at St Peter’s. 
Please do so as soon as possible and return it to the Parish Office. 
 

THIS WEEK 
 

STANDING COMMITTEE MEETING – Monday 16th July, 9.00am in the Vicarage. 
 
IVY CAFÉ – Wednesday 18th July, 3.00 - 4.00pm in the church hall. All welcome 
to drop in, free tea coffee & biscuits. Look forward to seeing you there. 
 

BEST FEET FORWARD – Saturday 21st July, Saturday, EALING TO RICHMOND 
VIA GUNNERSBURY PARK, 3 hours approx./5.5 miles, 10:00 start from Ealing 
Broadway station. Leaders:  Richard and Rosanna Fullerton. We have walked 
from Ealing to Richmond several times in previous years via Brentford and Syon 
Park. This walk takes an alternative route via Gunnersbury Park, Kew Bridge and 
the Thames Path from Kew to Richmond. Refreshment break at Kew Bridge (opt-out 
point if required) and optional lunch stop in Richmond. Return to Ealing via bus. 
 

LOOKING AHEAD 
 

STEPPING STONES - In September we are starting a new initiative at St Peter’s. 
Running on Sunday mornings, Stepping Stones is designed as the next stage for 
children who have finished attending Pebbles – keeping them and their families 
engaged with the Church. We are therefore on the lookout for a new team of leaders 
willing to commit to running just one session and supporting another per term, with 
all planning materials provided! With your assistance we can guide our children in 
the life of faith and encourage them on their journey with God. Please see Alexandra 
Pridgeon or email steppingstones@stpeterealing.org.uk if you would like to be 
involved.  
 



2 

125TH FISH DISPLAY - Congratulations to all those who made the fish which now 
make such a lovely display for our 125th anniversary. Many thanks to Ginny and 
Oliver Thiebaud for creating the display and to Jane Campbell for providing the 
nautical trellis (saved from our 100th anniversary) to support our catch. If you would 
like to take your fish home please let Susan Peatfield know – sjpeatfield@aol.com – 
so that we do not suspect fish-rustlers! If you have an eye on a fish, you might be 
interested to know that we hope to hold a “Fish Auction” later in the year. More 
details to follow.  
 

 


